
Hello, 
My name is Ann Greenan Naumann. I live in Richmond,VT.  
I am writing to express SUPPORT for10.82 million for the implementation of the pilot planning 
grant housing begun by Act 186. I support  developing a pipeline for funding the annual 
development of stable, service-supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities. 
Since the Brandon training school closed in 1993, there has been virtually no money invested by 
the State in service supported housing for adults with I/DD. This is by far the MOST vulnerable 
population, yet they have been receiving the least attention and services from the state. This 
population tends to NOT have a voice at the table. 
Thank you  
Ann Greenan Naumann  
Richmond, VT 
 


